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 Abercorn Road 

Coventry 
CV5 8ED  

Tel: 024 7667 5836  
Headteacher: Mr Andrew Cooke 

andrew.cooke@allsoulsschool.co.uk 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for signing your child up for the Coventry Children’s Mile taking place on Sunday 18th June at the War 

Memorial Park. 

The children are required to be at the Park between 8:30am and 9:00am ready for a warm up and the start of the run at  

9:10am. With this in mind and knowing that parking around the park will be very difficult we have decided to meet on 

the patch of grass opposite The Firs on Earlsdon Avenue South between 8:15am and 8:30am. At 8:30am we will start 

walking to the Memorial Park so anyone arriving after this time may not be able to participate.  

 

 

You are able to park in and around local streets however, please be mindful of local residents. Mr Cooke will open up 

the school car park from 8:00am for those who would like to park in the school and walk to the meeting point (this is 

what I will be doing). If you are able to walk to the meeting point this will probably be your best option as it is expected 

to be very busy. 

When we arrive at the park only children and adults taking part in the run will be allowed into the Start/Finish area. At 

this point, anyone staying to watch the race will have to find somewhere along the run to watch. Once the race has 

finished, we will gather the children together and walk them back to the meeting point on the patch of grass opposite 

The Firs. 

 

Meeting Point 
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I have not yet received the T-shirts or had any details about when we will get them. As soon as I receive them, I will send 

them home with the children. These must be worn on the day for them to participate, anyone without a t-shirt will not 

be allowed to run. 

  

If your child requires an inhaler can you please ensure that they have this with them on the day, it should be carried with 

them whilst they are running. 

 

On the back of this letter is a timetable for the morning and a map of the route the children will be running. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all on Sunday 19th June, if you have any questions beforehand then please ask. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr R Youson 
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Timetable 

8:15am – 8:30am – Meet on the patch of grass opposite The Firs on Earlsdon Avenue South 

8:30am – Registration points open – begin walk to Memorial Park 

9:00am – Registration is closed – any schools arriving after this time will not be allowed to take part 

9:05am – Runner’s briefed 

9:10am – Warm Up 

9:15am – Children’s Mile run to begin 

9:25 - First children’s Mile runner expected 

9:40am - Last children’s Mile runner expected 

10:00am – Event to shut down 

10:05am – Mett back on the patch of grass opposite The Firs for collection 

 

 

 
 


